
From: Mister Flunker dflunker@gmail.com
Subject: Breaker box at boat ramp

Date: January 25, 2016 at 9:09 AM
To: Sandy Neilson sneilz@me.com, Dirk Hoekstra modtx69@gmail.com, Lisa Hutson tandlhutson@hotmail.com
Cc: Jack Baker jackb@camanagers.com

Sandy,

On 1/20/16 I replaced the dusk to dawn light bulbs at the park area, the area that we just had clean up and the lights didnt work so I had Matt
Bettine come out to look it over.  Matt told me that the junction box was out of code (see attached pic). The board voted to get the lights fixed
asap. Matt is going to give us a quote at that time to bring the breaker box up to code, I will share that with you as soon as I get it. I did put a
lock on it since it is a huge liability being open with no cover and on POA property. If y'all need a key give me a shout.

Danny
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